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I'm encouraging you to continue to support vote by mail systems and have an option 

for in person voting if a person prefers to vote in person. This has been extremely 

safe and accurate since it was implemented with just small margins of error that have 

been caught. Please oppose the new White House policy to require in person voting 

only. 


